


Who we are in Class 4: 

Teachers:
Miss Kay 
Mrs Carter 

Mrs Moores and Miss Barlow (Monday/Thursday 
afternoon)
Miss Chambers



PE this half term:
Mondays & Thursday with coach
• Children MUST wear school PE kit and PE trainers/pumps.
• Navy Blue & White – plain navy and white.
• Hair bobbles/headband for long hair.
• Earrings removed or bring plasters.

Additional music tuition for those enrolled:
Monday PM - Keyboards
Wednesday PM – Guitars
Choir – Thursday 10:10 – 10:30 (Young Voices)



What’s new?

Ensure spelling success with Essential 
Spelling and Word Knowledge, a 
spelling programme for Years 3-6 
that focuses on morphology and 
etymology.

Essential Spelling and Word 
Knowledge builds on the clear and 
consistent structure of the ELS 
phonics programme.

It provides full coverage of the 
National Curriculum requirements for 
spelling. Transition Year for Year 6 completing Y5 

and Y6



Home learning: 

Homework will be set on Friday and is due by the following Friday. 
• Maths – online using Mathletics (1-2 challenges set per week which link to prior 

learning)

• Spelling – Online ELS spelling game set weekly and an ELS morpheme grid sent home 
weekly to create word sums. Every Friday there will be a spelling test focused on the 
root morpheme but a specific set of words will not be sent home.

• Reading 30 – 45 minutes x 4 times a week as a minimum. They can borrow books 
from school, visit their local library or read from books at home.

• Home learning challenges will not be sent home this term but options for children to 
further their learning will be posted onto google classroom throughout the term. 

Google classroom, Mathletics, ELS spelling, Times Table Rockstars will be in reading records 



Google 

classroom

Homework will posted every Friday on google 
classrooms.

Please post any home learning, trips, experiences on 
google classrooms because we want to see your 
achievements in and out of school. 



Reading Raffle 

We will be launching a reading raffle this year. 
Where children who have read 10 times and 
presented their signed record, on Friday, will 
receive a raffle ticket. The more tickets you 
receive the greater the probability that you will 
win a £10 book voucher! The draw will happen 
at the end of each half term.



A Few Diary Dates: 

• 22nd Sept – Virtual Robinwood meeting Y6 
4.30-5.00pm (Mrs Lewis will email link)

• 26th Sept – Chester Zoo 8.15am – 4.30pm

• 2nd & 3rd Oct – Grandparent Breakfasts

• 21/22/23 Oct – Y5 Bikeability (one day only)

• 23rd Oct – Friends of Friezland Halloween Party

• 24th Oct – INSET day (Half term 27th-31st) 



Revision and 

practice…

You will soon receive a letter with information
about revision/practise books should you wish to
use them for further home learning.

You will be able to order and pay via School Spider.



The Little Details: 

Walking home alone? … Ask for a permission
letter.

Children’s mobile phone? … Switch off on
entering the school gates. Locked away for the
day. Ask for a permission letter.

Frosties? … Please book! Pay in advance… Keep
on top of payments!



Badges… All Friezland pupils are members of one of our 4 Teams and earn team
points by demonstrating our Friezland Expectations. They also work hard to earn
stickers towards award badges (bronze, silver, gold etc). Please ensure children are
wearing their team coloured badge and their most recent award badge on their
uniform every day. School Councillors should also be wearing their Councillor badge.
Wellbeing- champions, sports leaders

Water Bottles… Please ensure your child has a plastic water bottle in school each
day. School water bottles can be purchased via Eduspot.

Snacks – Can you please make sure that at break your child brings a healthy snack
which ideally can fit in their pocket.

The Little Details: 

Thank you



Uniform reminders



Keeping in Touch: 

Half-termly Class newsletter (sent home last
Friday) has overview of learning and dates for
your diary. Extra copy on Google Classroom
and Class 4 on website.

Weekly newsletter emailed
to families every Friday. Copy
on website. PLEASE READ!



If there is anything you want to discuss, please speak
to us/me sooner rather than later! Start of the day is
tricky.

Email the school office 
info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk this will be forwarded 
to me. If urgent, call the office as I may not see it 
during the same day. 

Keeping in Touch: 

mailto:info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk


Please feel free to forward any questions to me via 

info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk

mailto:info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk

